
13 October 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Good afternoon and welcome to the last Parent Bulletin for this half term.

Please see information below about celebrations and events that have taken place on campus this week
as well as important information regarding students and future events.

Students return to campus on Monday 23 October and we wish you all a safe half term break.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

#HelloYellow 10.10.23 Post 16 Open Evening 12.10.23
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Vacancies ● Kitchen Assistants sought to join our busy Catering team. Hours of work 11.10am –
2.40pm Monday to Friday. Hourly rate of £10.50 per hour (pay award pending). Click
here for more information about the permanent and fixed term vacancies.

All Years ● The Tassomai team has created a brand new Mental Health Guide for parents! This
10-page guide is free to download and we hope it will serve as an easily digestible
resource for parents, guardians and even grandparents.

They have spoken to psychotherapy experts and mental health campaigners to put
together their top tips on how parents can best support their children’s mental
wellbeing throughout secondary school.

Some of this advice acts as a good reminder of age-old sayings, while some brings a
fresh perspective, either way we hope they help your family to conquer the next few
years with confidence and understanding.

● Please see the following information from the NHS regarding Measles. Back to school
MMR Guidance

● YEARS 7-11 - Please click here for the NHS flu immunisations letter. More information
will be shared after half term.

● LOST PROPERTY. Please click here for an updated list of Lost Property. Polite reminder
to all Parents to please label all items so we can get lost items back to students.

● Please see the letter from our SEND Team - Letter re. Overlays/Coloured Paper

Year 7 ● School Photos- We received the delivery of school photos late this week from JSSP
photography. For those that ordered them, they will be handed out in Tutor time
during the first week back after Half term.

Year 10 ● School Photos- We received the delivery of school photos late this week from JSSP
photography. For those that ordered them, they will be handed out in Tutor time
during the first week back after Half term.

Year 12 ● School Photos- We received the delivery of school photos late this week from JSSP
photography. For those that ordered them, they will be handed out in Tutor time
during the first week back after Half term.

Year 13 ● Mock Timetable - There is an amendment to the Year 13 mock timetable. Year 13
Health and Social Care students will have a mock exam for Unit 2 on Thursday 30th
November during the normal lesson. This is to ensure there is enough time to mark
the mocks, ready for the real exam on 15th January 2024.
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